



## Dear Residents,

In the spirit of this Holiday Christmas Season the Golden Bay 50+ Club and the Town Council of Long Harbour-Mt. Arlington Heights invite you to a dinner and dance at the Municipal Community Centre on Saturday, December 09, 2017, at 7:00 p.m.

We extend a special invitation to our new residents who have chosen our town as your home in recent years. We would like this event to be an opportunity to officially welcome you and a chance for all of us to become acquainted.

Please come and join us as we celebrate the magic of the Christmas Season.

If you are planning to attend, please RSVP before December 5<sup>th</sup> to one of the following members of the 50+ Club:

Kathleen	725-2496	Cecilia	228-2234
Dot	228-2188	Clara	228-2876
Brenda	228-2269	Marion	228-2668
Jackie	228-2303	Loretta	228-2602

Or call the Town office at 228-2920.

